
Web Accessibility Policy 

GENERAL POLICY 
All reasonable efforts will be made by the Utah National Guard to accommodate special needs of 
individuals as addressed by the Americans with Disabilities Act. 
 
Pages on this site are being reviewed and revised to be accessible to individuals with disabilities 
in accordance with provisions of Section 508 of the Workforce Investment Act and the 
Americans with Disabilities Act.  
 
Individuals with disabilities requiring an accommodation beyond those already provided at 
www.ut.ngb.army.mil, should e-mail UT-Webmaster@ng.army.mil providing contact 
information and a brief description of the accommodations required.  

RESOURCES 
Some information is presented as pdf files. A current Adobe reader is recommended, but 
resources are available at Adobe to assist the disabled with accessibility to these files.  
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